
St. Croix International Quilters 

Business Meeting September 21, 2016 

 

President Sue McIver called the meeting to order at 6:02 PM.  There were two new 

members, Kathy Walker and Sharon Taylor.  As members identified themselves at roll 

call, they told about what they are looking forward to at the quilt show.  Thirty-nine 

people attended. 

 

Minutes of  August meeting approved on motion by Lynda Duplissea with second by 

Mary Ann with the amendment changing the name Candy Mosher to Andy Mosher. 

 

Mary Ann O’Brien reported a treasury balance of $2783.99. 

 

See website for schedule of programs and workshops. 

 

Mary Louise moved the tinners along. 

 

Jolene reported 50+ members.  There are  twenty or so members who have not renewed.  

Please contact Jolene if you are renewing.  She has a deadline to send the information 

into the state right after the show. 

 

Mary Ann explained plans for the Area 5 meeting on October 26 at the Methodist Church 

at 5 PM.   

 

Betsy Dorr has donated bolts of flannel for use on the backs of the hospice quilts. 

 

Lynda Duplissea reported on the preparations for the SHOW. 

 

Julie Jordan combined the two-minute tip and the program into one. She demonstrated 

how to make a nine patch without pins and without getting up. 

 

Anita demonstrated how to ask questions.  No question is stupid.  Please ask questions. 

 

Five people showed their work at Show and Tell. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jane Eaton 

 

 

 

  

 

 


